
The first year
students have
been hard at

work and have
just finished

Block 1! While it
was an

adjustment for
all, everyone is
off to a great

start!

The second year
students have

good morale as
they are close

to finishing
rotation 3!

With this being
PA week, lots of
festivities have

been planned to
celebrate!

The Wallace
Student Society
has elected its
new officers for

the year. We
are excited for
all of the fun
things being

planned.

Welcome to the
Campbell Physician
Assistant Newsletter!

CAMPBELL UNIVERSITY
PA ALUMNI NEWSLETTER

Hello and welcome to the first edition
of the Campbell University PA Class
Alumni Newsletter! The current officers
of the Wallace Student Society came
together and decided we wanted a way
to keep in touch with our alumni, and a
way for you all to stay connected with
whats happening with CUPA! Be on the
lookout for all the fun things to come
this year!

Our first spotlight goes to a member of
the charter class! Jessica Robbins is a PA
in the United States Air Force and has
recently been promoted to Major! She
currently serves at Joint Base Pearl
Harbor Hickam Hawaii in the 15th Medical
Readiness Squadron. Congratulations
Jessica!

Happenings
at CUPA!

Alumni Spotlight:

October 2023

Major Jessica Robbins, PA-C 

Do you have something that you would like us to share? Please let us know!
Email Ben Britt at babritt0508@email.campbell.edu

Stay up to date with CUPA!
Follow us on instagram @

- officialcampbellpa
- wsscampbellpa


